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From the Editor 

Welcome to the fourth 

edition of our newsletter. 

After  a long per iod of 

preparation we opened our 

doors on the 1st of 

February. We have started 

with a group of 16 chi ldren 

and intend to have 

doubled that number by 

the end of the first term. 

This group is settling into 

the rhythm and activities 

of the centre and starting 

to feel at home.  

We are still busy putting 

things in order: the 

kitchen and office still 

need to be equipped and 

we would like to set up a 

garden. You can read more 

on our website, which is 

presently being revamped;  

from being a building 

project we have now 

moved into education. 

Teaching is finally 

happening!!!!!! 
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Wake up! News 

For more information visit our website: www.wakeupdaycarenamibia.com 

Wake up! Appeal 

To cover the 

running costs of 

the centre, we 

need many 

friends to make 

a small contr ibution. If 

you can help, please visit 

our  website and register  as 

a Fr iend.  

Official inauguration  
On the 19th of February the centre was 

officially inaugurated by the Honourable 

Counci llor  Mwadhina Veico from the City of 

Windhoek. There were speeches, words of 

thanks, prayers, songs by the children and an 

informal get-together afterwards.  

 

Open!  

Although the centre opened on the first of 

February, we were only able to move into our 

new classrooms a week ago.  

 

  

 

 

                

The sandpit and jungle gym are ready for  

use!  


